“Hello, as you likely saw in our email last week, the Strategic Planning Steering Committee is moving forward with their important work during these unprecedented times. While we cannot engage our internal and external campus audiences in the manner we originally planned, we do need your help and input. As outlined below, there is an online opportunity for you to give us feedback and direction. 
 
Specifically, we have been reviewing our shared values and exploring the core and aspirational values that will guide the university in the future. Values are core beliefs and guiding principles that inform and shape our daily activities, behavior, and interactions across the university and align with our vision and mission. We seek and welcome views about values to guide MSU’s future, and we need that input by April 30. While other survey questions will remain on the website after that date, we need your input on values now to better shape our work going forward.
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